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I’m born and raised in Oregon and admire and love our mail in voting system. I 

remember my parents having the ballots out for a week prior to elections and having 

the time to research the candidates and measures in the comfort of their own home. 

 

I now engage in this process with my husband. Mail in voting is something I am proud 

of as an Oregonian. I strongly oppose this measure.  


